

## **MEMO**

**Date:** Tuesday, December 15, 2020

**To:** ASAA Member Schools

**From:** ASAA Executive Committee

**Re:** ASAA Season of Play for Football

## Dear ASAA Member Schools:

A request was submitted to the ASAA Executive Committee from Metro Athletics on December 1, 2020. The request was for a one-year only amendment to the spring season of play for the sport of Football. Normally, the spring season of play begins on May 1<sup>st</sup> but it was requested that the start date was amended to March 15<sup>th</sup> for 2021 only. The ASAA Executive Committee approved this request. **The spring season of play for Football in 2021 will run from March 15<sup>th</sup>, 2021 – June 30<sup>th</sup>, 2021 as one-time amendment.** 

As stated in a previous memo, the ASAA Football Provincials for the 2020-21 school year is cancelled. This one-year extension to the season of play is intended to allow participating schools and Zones the opportunity to have a competitive season at the regional or league level if restrictions permit. It is imperative for all schools to abide by all regulations imposed by the Government of Alberta (GoA) and their respective school jurisdiction. The ASAA will support all member schools to engage in athletic opportunities under the authority of all GoA regulations.

If you have any questions or concerns about this change, please contact the ASAA office.





